McClenagan, Laura

From: Dyan Cushing <dyancushing@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 31, 2021 6:00 PM

To: Planning Clerk

Subject: Humboldt's Own, LLC Special Permit
Attachments: letter for dyan.docx

Re: Record Number PLN-2021-11786
Date of hearing 9/2/2021 10:00 am

I would like to raise the following issues/questions regarding this project.

1. Why is a special permit required? What specifically does not conform to county codes?

2. Are the 24,800 sq feet of existing outdoor grow being relocated currently in APN 105-071-0067

3. What change is being made to the EIR?

4. Can neighbors be assured their well levels will not be negatively effected by this project? How can this be monitored?

5. Can it be proven that the well will not impact the streams and water tables? If not full forbearance should be required.

6. Can an assessment by a groundwater hydrologist determine transmissivity in order to assess if the water usage will negatively
impact ground water and common or separate aquafers?

7. Can the growers take steps to reduce the amount of water required per plant?

8. Does the project water use adhere to California Water Board regulations including metering, monitoring and recording all
cannibas water usage and reporting to the state Water Quality Division?

9. Attached is a letter from a Petrolia residence and | would like his concerns to be part of my submission

Dyan Cushing

Sent from my iPad



